
Cup Winners! 

 

These amazing 
young men all 
got to the final 
stages of cup 
competitions 
for their grass-
roots teams 
and won! We 
are really 
proud of you 
all, congratu-
lations.  

Achievement Award TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Danny C Daisy A Charlie M 5H Ellis G 

Tayla K  Katie S 5S  

Lola R  Michal W 5/6P  

Amrit T  Amelia B 6J  

Miley M  Bayley H 6S  

Bradley H     
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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Friendship  

Dates for 

your Diary 

Wed 3rd May 

Swimming starts for 

Years 3 and 4—see 

letter for dates 

Thur 4th May 

Coronation Day lunch 

for pupils—see    

separate letter  

8th –11th May SATs  

Year 6 SATs week 

Thu 25th May  

Blists Hill trip—6S 

Back normal home 

time 

Fri 26th May  

Year 5 parent 

lunch— details to 

follow 

Fri 26th May  

Blists Hill trip—6J 

Back normal home 

time 

 

Happy Lunchtimes  

We launched our new lunchtime strategy on Monday “Happy 

Lunchtimes”. The children have really enjoyed all of the exciting 

activities that have been available on the playground all week. 

They have particularly enjoyed “The Zone” where there has 

been an adult led activity every day including chalk drawing, 

bottle flipping, skittles and dance lessons. As part of this initia-

tive, children receive pompoms for good behaviour and these 

are collated every fortnight to see which class has won and 

been rewarded the 10 min treat.  We hope that through this 

initiative we can continue to make lunchtimes exciting and fun 

for all of the children.  

School Garden Thank you to all the volunteers who 
helped move soil, fill the raised beds and help estab-
lish the garden area on Saturday. The sun was shining 
and a great team 
effort meant that 
we all had lots of 
fun getting the 
garden ready for 
the children to 
get planting over 
the summer 
term. Thank you 
to Mr Homer for 
taking the pho-
tos. 



Sports Days 

The dates have been arranged for our sports days and are 

as follows: 

Parents/ carers and grandparents are welcome to join us 
on the school field from 9:15 am each day. There will be 
refreshments available to purchase after the events have 
finished. 

 

Monday 19th June: year 5 and 6 sports day 

Tuesday 20th June: year 3 and 4 sports day 

Wow! What a day ...We arrived at the F1 race day to see a real F3 car being wheeled off the back of the lorry - this really got us all 

excited.  Once we signed in, we had the opportunity to set up our pit displays, these gave us the opportunity to showcase all the 

hard work we had put into this project over the last 4 months. 

Throughout the morning, each team gave a verbal presentation to two judges, this took a lot of courage as we had to give them a 

lot of information in a short space of time.  As well as our pit displays, we had to go through a detailed portfolio that explained 

how we had decided to build our final designs. 

We then raced our cars with the teams: Cartastic, Firecrackers, Deathly Hallows and Speedy Tigers.  This was so exciting, everyone 

was cheering - Cartastic won fastest reaction time, which is outstanding as the pressure to push the button at the right time is        

incredible, we were all so proud.  We did not get placed for Nationals, but we all had so much fun here are the results! 

After, all of this excitement we were delighted to have won four awards overall.  Fastest reaction time, Judges overall choice, 

sponsorship and marketing and research and development.  We are so proud of all of our teams! By The Teams.  

We would like to say a huge thank you to Kyrus and David Samuel for our sponsorship, without this the project would not have 

become a reality and it has really opened the children’s eyes to engineering, design and CAD development, all of these careers are 

accessible in our local area.  Our next thank you goes to Leanne from STEM workshop, who has been a constant source of support 

for us with our project - Thank you! I look forward to working with David from Kyrus, later in the year, during our next DT project.  

I would like to say a huge thank you to our teams, it has been an absolute pleasure to work with you all! Mrs Jackson  

 

 

 

Attendance 

Once again, 

thank you all 

for your 

effort with 

ensuring 

your child 

attends school. Attendance for last week 

was 95.71%, which is above national    

average! Well done to 3B (99.4%) and 

5/6P (98.6%) who have earned whole 

class  Dojo points for having the highest  

attendance in their phases 

The F1 Challenge  



The Garden Project 

Monday was the beginning of the Garden Pro-
ject.  The children had a great time planting         
potatoes, onions, beans and strawberries in the 
garden this week. We can't wait to watch them 
grow over the coming months. Starting the garden 
has linked in well with year 4s Geography focus 
this half term and they have enjoyed making signs 
for the vegetables that have been planted. 

We hope that eventually the children will have 
fruit and vegetables that they have gown them-
selves which can be sold as an enterprise project 
and they can then use the money to buy new 
things for the garden and keep on developing it.   

 

P D Days & Bank Holidays A quick reminder of the dates for the remainder of this academic year: 

Bank Holidays: Monday 1st May, Monday 8th May (Coronation) School is closed. Half term: W/C 29th May 2023 

P D Days: Monday 24th July and Tuesday 25th July STAFF ONLY IN SCHOOL 

Term dates can be found on our school website:                                                                                                                                                 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/parents-info/term-dates-and-the-school-day  

This week, Year 5 went on a trip to Telford 

Priory School to watch their musical produc-

tion of Back to the 80’s! This was such a fun 

experience as we were able to watch some 

fantastic dancing and singing of some classic 

80’s songs that we all knew!  

The show was amazing and every person in 

the show was so talented. It was a really en-

joyable trip! 

Pupils from 5H. 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/parents-info/term-dates-and-the-school-day
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